
REPORT OF THE ASSOCIATE MINISTER TO THE FOURTH QUARTERLY 
CONFERENCE, DUKE MEMORIAL METHODIST CHURCH, JUNE 5, 1962 

This ye2r at Duke Memorial Methodist Church for the Associate 

minister has been an eventful one. Not only have old acquain-

tances been renewed, but many new friends made. The Associate 

Minister will cherish this year not only for the acquaintances, 

but for the accomplishments of the Church, for which he in some 

small measure reels responsibility. These accomplishments 

are due to the devotion and loyalty of the many fine lay 

people with whom a very pleasant relationship has existed, 

and also in part to their willingness and cooperation in the 

work done. 

The Associate Minister would like to take this ppportunity 

to thank all the many fine workers and leaders who have so 

patiently and kindly helped in the work this year, and also 

for the many fine expressions of love extended to him and 

his family. 

Now to the s~ecifics of the work done by the Associate Minister 

during the past year. 

Vacation Church School, 143 enrolled, 134 Average Attendance. 

Junior Day Camp 19 enrolled, 18 average Attendance. 

Christian Workers' School Participation 

Christian Vocations Rally held in our Church. 

Participation in the commission work of the Church, 
Finance, Membership, and Education. 

Participation in the Building Fund Program of the 
Church and also in the Building Program. 

Visitihiition. 

Preaching and participation in the worship services of 
The Church, both on Sunday and Wednesday evening. 

Youth Counselor for the Senior High MYF. 
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Associate Minister~s Report Continued. 

In reviewing the work of the p~st year, we come to see more 

clearly the work of the year ahead. Special emphasis upon 

these aspects of the program for next year will be the work 

of the Associate Minister, along with the o~-going program 

of Duke Memorial Methodist Church. These special emphases 

will be in the areas of: 

Leadership education, both in recruitment and training 
of leaders for the various positions in the Church 
School program. 

Expanding our program to include more people in the 
on-going activities of the Church, such as through 
hobby clubs, older adult activities. 

Spee&al attention 'tO be given to getting more people 
active in the regular program. 

More visitation among the membership and prospective 
members. 

Again let me take this opportuhity to thank the people of 

Duke Memorial Methodist Church for the fine way in which 

they have responded to the work to be done, and to say that 

we look forward to another year of even greater accomplish­

ments for God and his Kingdom. 

w. Warren Bishop 
Associate Minister 

June 5, 1962 
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